
Breckenridge Public Library 
BOARD MEMBER NEEDED 

 
The Breckenridge Public Library Board will have two open seats beginning 
January 1, 2025.  The seat will be filled at the September 23, 2024, 
meeting, the new board member will begin their term at the January board 
meeting.   Applicants must be able to attend quarterly meetings. The board 
meets the fourth Tuesday of September, January, March and May at 7:15-
8:15. The purpose of the Library Board is to deal with matters which pertain 
to the Breckenridge Public Library facilities and property, to advise the City 
Council of the City of Breckenridge on repairs and additions to the library, 
advise the Lake Agassiz Regional Library Board of Trustees on matters 
affecting the library, and work in full cooperation and coordination of 
services within the regional public library system. No previous experience is 
necessary. If you are passionate about the library and want to help it to 
flourish this is a great opportunity for you.  
 
Anyone interested in this position can submit an application by email to the 
library branch manager at bc-supervisor@larl.org or by dropping it off at 
the Breckenridge Public Library located at 205 7th St N. 
 
 
 

https://larl.org/wp-content/uploads/2022/02/Breckenridge-Public-Library-Board-Application-Fillable-Form.pdf
mailto:bc-supervisor@larl.org

